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I, Pauline Wilkinson, born and raised in the great state of Oregon, OPPOSE house 

bill 3076. This house bill will only further destroy our second amendment rights, and 

will not save lives, it is an attempt to make it harder for us law abiding citizens to 

purchase guns, and make it harder for FFL‘s to sell guns. This will force our FFL’s out 

of business. It will only create a larger black market for firearms and emboldening 

criminals making it harder for citizens to defend themselves. The attempt to pass this 

bill along with others is an act against our democracy, our constitution, and our God 

given right to protect and defend ourselves.  Criminals never follow the laws and 

these restrictions only harm the law abiding citizens.  


